September 10, 2018

A continued public hearing on a Proposed Cell Tower located at the WVOCT Water
District Complex held by the Town Board of the Town of Warwick on Monday, September
10, 2018, at the Town Hall, 132 Kings Highway, Town of Warwick. Supervisor Sweeton
resumed the meeting at 7:30.p.m. ,

ATTENDANCE:  Supervisor Michael Sweeton
Deputy Supervisor James Gerstner
Councilman Mickey Shuback
Councilman Floyd DeAngelo
Councilman Russell Kowal

Attorney for the Town, Jay Myrow

LEGAL NOTICE: Clerk read the legal notice which was duly published in the Warwick
Valley Dispatch on August 8, 2018. (Copy of legal notice posted at the end of these minutes)

Supervisor Sweeton — tonight we had continued the public hearing from the August
meeting on the proposed cell tower at the complex that the Town Water District resides in
at the former Mid-Orange County Correction Facility. We did inform the applicants that
the comments from our professionals, the Engineer and the Planner just received them
today, so there was no point in having the applicant appear. We are going to continue our
public hearing until the September 27 meeting at which time they will have a chance to
respond to any comments that were being made about that cell tower.

ADJOURN PUBLIC HEARING: Motion Councilman DeAngelo, seconded Councilman
Gerstner that the public hearing be adjourned until the September 27" meeting.
Motion Carried (5 ayes, 0 nays) 7:35 p.m.

09-10-18 CP

Eileen Astorino, Town Clerk




LEGAL NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Warwick will hold a
Public Hearing for Proposed Cell Tower located at WVOCT Water District Complex in the
Town of Warwick. Said Public Hearing to be held on Thursday, August 23, 2018 at
7:15p.m. or soon thereafter as the matter may be heard at the Town Hall, 132 Kings
Highway, Warwick, NY ’

All interested persons will be given the opportunity to be heard.

DATED: August 8, 2018 BY ORDER OF THE TOWN
: BOARD OF THE TOWN OF WARWICK
Eileen M. Astorino
Town Clerk



